
From: Murray Valentine
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Cc: "martin@maryburn"; "Sherie Whelan"; "Edward Klisser"; "Haidee McCabe"
Subject: Mackenzie Irrigation Company Limited/Submission Plan Change 5
Date: Saturday, 12 March 2016 5:05:46 p.m.
Attachments: SC364e0040016031216250.pdf

Due to computer/scanning problems I had to email 5 photos of our Submission on Plan Change 5
 at 4.54pm to 4.57pm on Friday 11 March
I also sent a complete confirmation copy later that evening
Would you be able to confirm you received the photos before 5.00pm and the complete
 submission in the one document (which is  again attached to this email )
Thankyou Murray Valentine
 
The contents of this email including attachments are confidential, may be legally
 privileged or subject to non-disclosure rights under the Tax Administration Act. Any
 unauthorised use of the contents is prohibited. It is not represented or warranted that
 emails including attachments are free from computer viruses, interceptions, interference or
 other defects. Jackson Valentine Limited accepts no liability for loss, damage or
 consequence resulting directly or indirectly to any person who receives, uses or in any
 way relies on the information in this email including attachments. If you are not the
 intended recipient please notify the sender by return email and delete this message and all
 attachments from your records.
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